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ANNIVERSARY TEA AND ENTERTAINMENT
FRIDAY, 19 SEPTEMBER 2025, 2PM  MEMORIAL HALL, USK
Once again, we are inviting members to join us to celebrate the anniversary of the start of Usk u3a, which also takes place during the celebration week of the national u3a organisation.  So, a local and a national event! 
You will be welcomed with a glass of prosecco or sparkling fruit juice.  This will be followed by our special speaker and entertainer. Finally, we will enjoy a delicious afternoon tea, provided by M&S Party foods. 
Our speaker
Helyn Latimer of Puppet Theatre Wales, is a children’s author, teacher and puppeteer. She studied Drama in Birmingham and later completed her PGCE in Swansea. She has over twenty five years of experience working in education and presenting puppet shows. Helyn’s first children's book- Bully Goat Griff- won the Smart Education Wales Book of the Year in 2022.
We hope you will join us and enjoy a very special  afternoon.  While we are sorry that due to our insurance arrangements we cannot accept members’ guests, once again we can make a special offer of full membership for the remainder of the year combined with the anniversary event for a total of £11.  This will also give access to other events, including the quiz and Christmas lunch.
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 option
YES/NO
	Vegetarian option
YES/NO
	Vegan option
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	Special dietary requirements

	

	
	

	

	




The completed form should be sent to:
Keith Edwards, Treasurer Usk u3a, 23 New Market Street, Usk. NP15 1AU.  Email: treasurer @usku3a.org.uk. You may pay by BACs, cheque or cash.  Please note our preferred method is by BACs. When you pay by cash or cheque there are bank charges on our account. 
Name of account: Usk u3a
Sort Code: 40-45-07
Account number: 81363824
(Please give your surname and initial as the reference)


If you know someone who might like to take up our special offer, please ask them to complete a membership form available on line and send it to  our membership secretary Maggie Corke at membership@usku3a.org.uk.  This new member must also complete the anniversary tea form above and follow the return details for payment.

Please book by Friday, 5th September to ensure your place and facilitate the organisation of the event. 
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